
Automotive Group Report for November. 

Autumn is a tricky time of year to take to the roads for pleasure. Our u3a members and 
their vehicles need to be in working order, the weather needs to be reasonable and somewhere 
needs to be open for refreshments. (Tuesdays seem to be a rest day for much of the hospitality 
industry!)  A day in mid October ticked most of the boxes. 

So six members of the Group had a spin out over the top to Stanhope, in what turned out to be very 
foggy conditions over the fells, plus sheep on the roads licking up something tasty.  
 
 
We had a good variety of cars on the run. 
A Porsche 996 Carrera from 1998. 
A rare Gilbern GT1800 from 1967 (fibreglass body, and based on an MGB). 
Two BMW Z4s from 2003/4. 
 

 
 
 
Enjoying the drive were (in the photo) David Yeadon, Martin Ingall, Jeff Crossley, Phil Crichton, 
Peter Colley, and, taking the photo David Allinson. 
 
Peter Colley. 
 


